

Loyola College Society, Chennai.

Rector/Community/Notice/16.09.2025/24

Subject: A Heartfelt Thanks

Dear Friends,

I take this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for making the yearlong Centenary Celebrations of Loyola College (2024-2025) truly memorable.

In this context, I extend my special thanks to the Jesuits of Loyola College for their commendable efforts throughout the year.

In particular, I would like to thank Fr Boniface Jeyaraj, Fr Thomas Alexander, Fr Louis Arockiaraj for their invaluable contributions in making the centenary celebrations a grand success. I am deeply grateful to all the college officials, teaching and non-teaching staff, the student council, and the various forums within the college for their sincere cooperation in all the initiatives undertaken by the management.

My heartfelt thanks go to Fr Maria Packiam and his team for his excellent coordination of the Eucharistic Celebrations.

A special mention goes to the Choir whose angelic voices constantly elevated us to a spiritual plane.

I would like to express my appreciation to Fr Jacob and his team for their dedicated efforts in organizing various events throughout the year in a meticulous way.

I also fondly remember Fr Louie for his tireless work as Alumni Director.

Fr James deserves a special recognition for his quiet yet significant role in accommodating all the guest during the events.

Above all I place my thanks to Fr Selvanayakam for his constant accompaniment with all the above Jesuits in all their endeavours.

Once again dear Friends I extend my sincere thanks to you all.

With warm regards

Rector and Vice-President Loyola College Society Loyola College

Jesuit Residence, Loyola College Campus, Nungambakkam, Chennai - 600 034. TN, INDIA